شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





حل نموذج اختبار قراءة نهائي المسار المتقدم

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 13-30:00 2024-03-13

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع









روابط مواد الصف التاسع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية العربية الاسلامية النجليزية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني		
مراجعة امتحانية نهاية الفصل المسار المتقدم	1	
المواصفات الداعمة للامتحان النهائي المسار العام	2	
المواصفات الداعمة للامتحان النهائي المسار المتقدم	3	
نموذج اختبار كتابة Exam Mock Writing مع نموذج الإجابات	4	
نموذج امتحان كتابة نهائي المسار العام	5	





مؤسسة الامارات للتعليم المدرسي مدرسة أحمد خليفة السويدي (حلقة ثالثة)

End of Term2 English Reading Mock Exam – 9 Adv & 10 General

Maze

Artificial intelligence (AI) is the	ability of a digital computer-co	ontrolled robot to perform tasks
commonly associated with inte	elligent beings. Nowadays, the	number of the robots that use
AI is getting (1) a	and larger and the more prog	grammes we add to them , (2)
they become. Th	ne term AI is much related to	the characteristics of humans,
such as the ability to think, dis		
Currently, robots (3)	in different sectors like ir	ndustry and education, however,
it (4)that a lot of	of more complicated tasks (5)	using AI in the
near future. A study in 2021	(6) robots wi	ill take over nearly 75 % of the
		_to speak to in an office could
be a robot very soon.		
However do we (8)	annly robots in our social lit	fe? According to recent research
		nderstand (9)of the
		rities that (10)by
robots.	will be still some numan activ	ities that (10)by
100013.		
Options:		
1. a) large	b) larger	c) largest
2. a) smart	b) smarter	c) the smarter
3. a) use	b) are used	c) are using
4. a) think	b) thinks	c) is thought
5. a) are going to be done	b) are going to do	c) will do
6. a) confirmed	b) confirmed that	c) confirm
7. a) who use	b) who used	c) who we used
8. a) intend to	b) intend	c) intending
9. a) many	b) much	c) a lot
10. a) can do	b) can't do	c) can't be done

Text 1

Read the following text and answer the questions below:

Is it the right career for me?

I always knew I wanted to be a pilot so as soon as I finished school I started applying to different airlines to join their training courses. I was offered an interview with two different companies. Unfortunately, I was nervous and did badly in the first one! Luckily, I did much better the next time and the company accepted me. There was a lot to learn on the course and it was more stressful than I expected, but I enjoyed it.

After years of training and studying, I'm now qualified as a professional pilot and the job has lots of advantages. The most obvious of these is travelling all over the world. I've been to hundreds of interesting places, and I often stay in some of them for a couple of days between flights. In spite of that, though, there are some negatives. If I'm in an amazing place, there's no one to share it with. Also, if I go to the same place regularly, it gets boring.

My job affects my social life, too. My working days aren't fixed, which means I'm often free during the week when my friends or family are busy at college or work. That's no fun because I have to do stuff on my own! It's not all bad, though, because it does mean that I have the opportunity to develop new interests.

Surprisingly, the lack of routine can have unexpected consequences. It means I have to make a special effort to take care of myself. That's why I eat healthy food and do exercise like running. Organising that can be difficult when I'm travelling so I always make sure any hotel I stay in has a pool or gym.

Do I regret anything? I wish I had more qualifications that are not connected with flying. They would give me opportunities for a new career when I stop flying. Because of that I'm now taking an online business course in my free time but it's hard to fit everything in. I do know I'm lucky, though, and I have a dream job!

2. According to the passage, the writer
A) got a job as a pilot easily.
B) was not interested to be a pilot in the beginning.
C) found it difficult to get a job as a pilot.
3. Why couldn't the writer join the training course in the beginning?
A) He didn't have the required qualifications for the course.
B) He didn't do well in an interview.
C) There were no empty places for him in the course.
4. How did the writer find the course after he joined it?
A) difficult, but interesting
B)Easy and relaxing
C) Useless and a waste of time
5. The writer thinks that visiting places more than once
A) makes him feel bored.
B) lets him know more about it.
C) enables him to make more friends.

1. What is the main idea of the text?

A) Qualifications needed to be a pilot.

B) A pilot 's career and social life.

C) Places that pilots can visit

6. Why does the writer spend little time with his family and friends?
A) Because he likes to be alone most of the time.
B) Because they have different work schedules.
C)Because he likes to go out when he is free.
7. Why does the writer think that being alone can be an advantage?
A) He can learn new things

8. What does the writer make sure the hotel where he stays has when he is travelling?

- A) Healthy food
- B) Nice view

C) A pool or a gym

9. What does the writer like to do when he retires from the job of a pilot?

A) Spend more time with his family.

B) He likes to stay in a quiet place.

C) He can relax and get enough sleep.

B) Start a new career.

C) Take online business course

10. What does the writer do in his free time now?

A) Hang out with his friends.

B) Study online.

C) Cook his own meals.

Text 2

A Day in the Life of a Businessman

My name is Josh Taylor, and I am project manager at a major construction company based in the U.S.A. I have worked in the U.A.E. for seven years. I am in our Abu Dhabi office, though I actually live in Dubai, as my wife works there.

My work involves running construction projects - designing buildings such as hotels, ordering materials and equipment, and recruiting construction workers. We have just started on a new medical centre, and last year, we constructed a secondary school.

I usually leave the house around 6 am after a quick coffee - I do not bother with breakfast - so I can be in the office and have some time to deal with emails before the phone starts ringing. For every project, I might have to deal with up to six or seven different consultants, and it is my job to make sure that each person in the team has the information they need.

At 12.30 pm, I have lunch. This might be just a sandwich and a cup of coffee in my office if I am really busy, or I may meet the consultant for a new project in a restaurant in town. It is important for me to be clear about the needs of a project before we start it, and it is often easier to get this information from a face-to-face discussion. I do not eat much though, just a salad. In the afternoon, I might have more meetings, or I might have time to sit at my desk and catch up. We have an open plan office, so I can easily speak to other people in the team if I have any questions. It is good to be able to discuss problems with your colleagues, though having an open plan office can occasionally mean it is difficult to concentrate, especially if I have got an urgent deadline.

I leave the office around 5.30 pm and have dinner at home with my wife. We used to go out a lot to eat, but we do not often do that now. Then, I generally spend some time studying; I am working towards a business qualification. After that, we might watch television for a while - especially if there is a good football match or a movie on-before going to bed.

1. Where does Josh work?

A. A in Dubai

B. in Abu Dhabi

C. in the U.S.A.

B. meets a consultant in his office
C. meets friends in a restaurant
3. What is the first thing Josh does when he gets to the office?
A. He has a coffee.
B. He checks his emails.
C. He phones consultants.
4. How does Josh feel about working in an open plan office?
A. It has both advantages and disadvantages.
B. He thinks it causes too many problems between colleagues.
C. It is a good way to find out what his colleagues are doing.
5. In the evening, Josh usually
A. plays sport
B. goes out to dinner
C. studies business
6. Why does Josh prefer face-to-face meetings with consultants when starting a new project?
A. To save more time
B. To avoid reviewing emails
C. To clarify project needs

2. Josh says that sometimes at lunchtime, he _____

A. goes out with a consultant

- 7. How has Josh's dining habits with his wife changed over time?
- A. They now eat out more frequently.
- B. They have dinner at home more often.
- C. They never used to go out to eat.
- 8. What is the primary purpose of the passage?
- A. To describe Josh's daily routine
- B. To promote the construction company's services
- C. To explain the process of building a medical center
- 9. Based on the passage, what do you predict Josh's evening routine might include?
- A. Watching TV with his wife
- B. Working late at the office
- C. Meeting friends for dinner
- 10. How does Josh balance his work and personal life in the passage?
- A. By avoiding work-related activities in the evening
- B. By involving his wife in his work activities
- C. By spending quality time with his wife after work